Sarah Palermo

From: Matthew Behrens <mattb728@msn.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 11, 2021 2:30 PM

To: Sarah Palermo

Subject: 28 Cedarlawn Road

[EXTERNAL] This email is from outside the Village of Irvington- Please use caution when opening
links and attachments!

Hi Sarah -

I received the following request through the permit portal.

Hello, | received the following question from the ARB in regards to your application: Who did the
original design on the walk and porch? If you would like to respond, please send your response to
spalermo@irvingtonny.gov Before 4:00 on May 17th. Thanks. -Sarah Palermo Irvington Building
Department

| am not sure how to answer this.

If this refers to the previously approved application (2016) - | did the design, but it was not built.
If this refers to what is currently installed - there really was no "design." The contractor and owner
agreed on the materials and construction.

I hope this helps.

Matthew Behrens - Architect
25 Bedford Road

Sleepy Hollow, NY 10591
914-391-1689
mattb728@msn.com




